
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Tuesday, June 25, 2013, the Board of Supervisors of 

Monterey County accepted the Resource Management Agency - Public Works’ 2012 Annual 

Evaluation Report of Traffic Volumes on Carmel Valley Road and Rio Road, pursuant to the 

2010 General Plan.  

 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that on Tuesday, July 30, 2013, at 10:30 a.m., the Board of 

Supervisors of Monterey County will conduct a Public Hearing at the Government Center, Board 

of Supervisors Chambers, 168 West Alisal Street, Salinas, California, at which time and place 

any and all interested persons may appear and be heard thereon. 

 

 

Gail T. Borkowski, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

County of Monterey, State of California 

 

By ________________________________________ 

                     , Deputy 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


